
TIPTON COUNTY INDIANA ELECTION 
BOARD’S NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING OF VOTING  

MACHINES FOR THE MAY 2023 PRIMARY ELECTION 
 

Notice is hereby given that on the 20TH day of March, 2023 at the hour of 2:00 p.m. local time, 
the Tipton County Election Board will conduct a test of the ballot tabulating machines to be used in the 
2023 May Primary Election as required by Indiana Code Section 3-11-13-22.  The test will take place in 
the first floor meeting room of the Tipton County Courthouse, located at 101 E. Jefferson Street, Tipton, 
Indiana 46072.  This test is open to the media, political party representatives, candidates, and the public. 

 

Mark R. Regnier, President 
TIPTON COUNTY ELECTION BOARD 
Posted March 15, 2023 


